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Badges this month: Well done to Kyle and Sammy on achieving their Bronze Chief Scout 
Awards.  Euan and Thom achieved their Animal Friend badges, and Kyle also received his 
Hobbies badge. 

(Kyle and Sammy) 

 

New starters in March :  

A big welcome to Harvey, Marshall, James and Thomas Jones.   

Moving onto Cubs :  

Thomas C, Thomas J and Harry have all moved up to cubs.  We wish them all the best in their 
new pack.  

 

 

 



A big thank you to Rusty (Jayne Oliver) for looking after Ismay Beavers for two weeks whilst 
Malak was away.  Rusty was there the week when the trainee doctors came over from Liverpool 
and taught our Beavers some first aid and CPR, and was there the following week when the 
Beavers made some delicious chocolate crispy cakes to take home. 

 

 

 

 

For the past two weeks we have been making our Mother's day gift. The Beavers took some 
tissue paper and pictures from wrapping paper and decorated a flower pot each.  We let the 
glue dry on these and then last night (13th ) we filled them with compost and planted some 
freesia bulbs in them.  They will look lovely as the bulbs grow. 



 

 

Thanks to all the Beavers who brought in chocolate donations for the Easter fair – in return we 
had a non uniform night last night (13th). 

Coming up soon we have the Group Easter Fair so we shall be making some decorated Easter 
biscuits to sell at this. We are also going to the Gang Show at the end of the month at the 
Gladstone Theatre. 


